
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

There will be no school Wednesday through Friday of this week in observation of the 

Thanksgiving holiday. I hope you are able to enjoy some time with your families.  

 

Chick fil A calendars will be on sale through December 8th.     

 

Don’t forget about Tiger Night with the Greensboro Swarm on Friday, Dec 8 at 7PM. Discount 

Tickets are available online with our code. A am attaching the flier again with this week’s 

weekly email, or you can pick up a copy in the front office. The chorus will be performing 

America the Beautiful and the Star Spangled Banner and the pep band will be performing in the 

stands. It is going to be an awesome time.  

 

Parents, as a reminder, bandanas are not to be worn at school. Please remind your child and don’t 

hesitate to let us know if you have questions.  

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


